
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) proposes to improve the US-75A corridor 

between SH-16 and SH-67 in Creek and Okmulgee Counties. The existing highway is a two lane facility 

with no shoulders and outdated roadway geometry. The newly constructed facility will include 2 - 12’-0” 

Driving Lanes with 8’-0” paved shoulders on either side or a curb and gutter section, depending on the 

location.

As part of our efforts to keep the public informed of this project ODOT has scheduled an 

Open House Event. The OPEN HOUSE will include presentation boards displaying the proposed project 

extents & facility changes,  the purpose and need for the project, as well as goals and objectives of the 

proposed improvements. 

For additional information about the project, the upcoming open house, or If you require special 

accommodations for the open house, please direct your request to Frank Roesler III, ODOT Public 

Involvement Officer, at 200 NE 21st, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, (405) 521-2350 or froesler@odot.

org at least  three (3) working days in advance of the open house.

NOTICE OF OPEN HOUSE
P L E A S E  T E L L  Y O U R  F R I E N D S  &  N E I G H B O R S

W E  L O O K  F O R W A R D  T O  S E E I N G  Y O U  T H E R E

OKLAHOMA
DEPARTMENT OF
TRANSPORTATION
Environmental Programs Division
200 N.E. 21st St.,
Oklahoma City, OK  73105

Date:	 May 15th, 2014

Time:	 6:00 to 8:00 PM

Place:	 Mounds High School

Cafeteria

1601 Russell Ave.

Mounds, OK 74047

ODOT OPEN HOUSE


